Jane Rasely

From: Lise Orville <lise.orville@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 10:28 PM
To: PCD

Subject: Proposed Bainbridge Hotel

| am a resident of Winslow Green. We had our annual meeting in March this year and were told by our president, Tom
Cunningham, that the proposed hotel would not have enough parking and therefore could they use the Winslow Green
parking spaces at night.

Winslow Green residents completely rejected that proposal. The proposed hotel should be rejected by the Bainbridge
planning board, for many reasons, especially if they propose to indundate our neighborhood with parking problems.

Sincerely, Elisabet Orville



